
 

 

BAYSHORE VILLAGE HOMEOWNERS ASSOCIATION 
 

 
July 27, 2020 

 
To All Members/Owners of BAYSHORE VILLAGE HOMEOWNERS ASSOCIATION: 
 
        
 RE: BAYSHORE VILLAGE HOMEOWNERS ASSOCIATION 
  –Rule Change 
 
Dear Member:          
      
 The proposed Election Rules were approved and adopted by the Board of 
Directors at the meeting held July 12, 2020. This letter is being sent to you in 
accordance with Civil Code Section 4360(c). 
 

As you know, Members were provided with twenty eight (28) days’ notice of the 
proposed rule change as required by Civil Code Section 4360(a) and were entitled to 
comment on the proposed change in person or by written correspondence at or before 
the July 12, 2020 Board meeting, at which the proposed Election Rules were discussed, 
voted on and approved by the Board of Directors.  
 

Thank you for your attention to this matter.  
 
       Sincerely,   
 
       Board of Directors 

BAYSHORE VILLAGE 
HOMEOWNERS ASSOCIATION 


